
GRIEVANCES REGARDING UNIVERSITY EXAMINATIONS/INTERNAL EVALUATION 

The past experience in this Institute has shown that there have been no grievances 

pertaining to the examinations, conduct, evaluation or results. However, in cases the performances of 

the students, if felt has been below par, the re-examinations are ordered by the Dean or the Principal 

after analysing the results and interviewing the students for the low or declined performance in a 

particular subject or in general. This leads to additional efforts planned for the students and leaves no 

opportunities for any grievances. The examination conduct and pattern are fair and transparent for 

students to seek clarification at any level. No revaluations have been requested to university, at least 

in last five years. 


